
 

13 February 2014 
 
RE: ABRSM PRACTICAL AND THEORY EXAMINATION DATES 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
I am pleased to announce that the ABRSM has now issued the school with the Practical and 
Theory examination dates for the next cohort. 
 
These examinations will take place on Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 April at BISS Puxi. 
 
If your child requires an accompanist for their instrument then please send your child to see me 
in Room 223 and I would be delighted to be of assistance. 
 
To improve the aural aspect of the examination Ms Young is providing free sessions before 
school on Wednesday’s in room 222.  
 
If you require any further assistance please contact me on m-game@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Martin Game 
Head of Secondary Music  


